
Holy Child School, Panchkula 
CIR HCS/24-25/06 

 
April 09, 2024 

Dear Parents 
 
We are happy to share with you that the school is 
conducting an Inter House Reading Competition 
for Classes 3 to 12 on Saturday, April 27, 2024. 
 
The preliminary round for the selection of 
candidates will be on Saturday, April 20, 2024. 
 
Looking forward to your support and kind 
cooperation. 
 
 
 
Sunita Gangahar  
Principal  


